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Thursday 24th July 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers 

We hope that you are enjoying the first day of the summer holiday. We would like to take this 
opportunity to remind you of our expectations around school uniform and PE kit from September. We 
are sending this now so you have time over the summer to ensure your child is fully prepared for the 
new academic year. 

From September, we expect all children to attend school wearing the correct school uniform on non-PE 
days, and the appropriate PE kit on their allocated PE days only. We will confirm your child’s PE days 
towards the end of the summer holiday. 

It is important that all children come to school looking smart and representing King Ina with pride. A 
reminder of the correct school uniform and PE kit can be found on our website and is detailed below for 
your reference: 

Blouse/Shirt  White short-sleeved polo shirt*  or white blouse or white shirt 

Jumper/Cardigan Royal blue V-necked knitted jumper* or  knitted cardigan* 

Skirts/Pinafore Dresses  School Tartan Kilts and pinafore dresses are available from South West School 
Wear , or plain grey 

Trousers/Shorts Grey Tailored (not jogging bottoms or leggings)  

Socks   White, dark grey or black 

Tights   Grey or Black 

Shoes   Sensible, in black, or Sandals: brown, black or white. No boots. 

Dresses  Royal blue gingham check 

School Tie (Optional) Royal Blue and gold striped 

P.E kit   Navy blue/black plain shorts (unbranded), white ‘T’ Shirts, plimsolls 
(‘daps’)/trainers, optional royal blue PE Hoodies or navy blue/black plain hoodies/sweatshirts 
(unbranded), optional navy blue/black plain tracksuit bottoms/joggers (unbranded). 

*Available with school logo online from: 
South West School Wear, in store at: 
10 Wine Street, Yeovil, BA20 1PW or via:  https://www.swschoolwear.co.uk/ 
and 
Tesco via: www.myclothing.Com 

https://www.swschoolwear.co.uk/
https://myclothing.com/


 Please ensure that all clothing is clearly marked with a name label. 
 
Hair accessories 
Small clips or bands for practical purposes, no over-sized, large bows or other accessories.  
 
Jewellery 
As it is impossible for staff to be responsible for any jewellery worn by individuals, we request that children do not 
wear any to school. 

For reasons of health and safety children with pierced ears must wear ‘studs’ only during school time. 

Makeup 
No makeup or nail varnish or use coloured hair dye. 
 

In addition, please be aware of two important changes starting September 2025: 

 Children should not bring their own pencil cases or stationery to school. These items should be 
kept at home for personal use. School will provide all the resources pupils need for their lessons 
and playtimes. 

 Children will also not be permitted to bring toys from home, including fidget toys. These will be 
provided by the school as needed. We do understand that from time to time, some children may 
need a small comfort item from home. This will be considered on a case by case basis and should 
be discussed with your child’s class teacher. 

We thank you for your continued support in helping us maintain high standards and a focused learning 
environment. 

Wishing you a restful and enjoyable summer break. 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs S Svenson 
Headteacher 


